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You people have lost your minds.  It is that simple.  This law if passed it will make 

matters FAR WORSE than they already are now.  My disgust with your feeble and 

toxic "solution" is almost beyond words.   Your continuance to enable drug addiction 

(what you call camping) will leave a black mark on this state for decades.  Shame on 

all of you! 


